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March 25, 2019

Ms. Connie Jo Shinohara

Deputy General Manager, Finance Office
Port Authority of Guam

1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 201

Piti, Guam 96915

Recognition of CGFM Employee in Your Agency as we
Celebrate 25 Years

Subject:

Hafa Adai Ms. Shinohara.

The Association of Government Accountants (AGA) is a professional organization
supporting 15,000 professionals working in federal, state, and local governments as well
as the private, nonprofit, and academic sectors. Its mission is to advance accountability,
transparency. and leadership by promoting education, certification, innovation and
collaboration across all levels of government and to stakeholders.

In 1994, the AGA fulfilled a tacit obligation to the community it serves by creating a
widely-respected credential that demonstrates the vast knowledge and skills government
financial managers need at every level of government—the Certified Government
Financial Manager (CGFM) designation. 25 years later over 18,000 professionals earned
their CGFM designation. CGFM is a professional certification demonstrating
competency in governmental accounting, auditing, financial reporting, internal controls.
and budgeting at the federal, state. and local levels. CGFM is a respected credential that
recognizes the specialized knowledge and experience needed to be an effective
government financial manager.

The AGA Guam Chapter has more than 200 members. We are very proud to inform
vou that a member of your organization is a CGFM-— Mr. Jose B. Guevara, 111,
CGFM (Financial Affairs Controller).

We humbly ask for your support to help us celebrate CGEFM's 25™ Anniversary. We ask
that you recognize him within your agency by cither sending him a short email of
acknowledgment or by recognizing him in your agency's newsletter, website, or
FFacebook.

Again, we thank you for your continuous support in advancing government
accountability.

Dankulo Na Si Yu'os Ma'dsc’.

Sincerely,
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Frances Danich, MBA, CB, CGFM
President - Program Year 2019-2020

Mnrip:lg crez, CGEM, CGAPR, CICA, CIA, CHE
Director, Professional Certification



